
Attention all Provisional Tax Payers 
 

Provisional Tax Returns are Due – Company and Individual 
 
 
The second Provisional Tax Return for 2014 is due in at SARS by end of February 2014. 
This is for CC’s, PTY’s, Trusts, Partnerships, Sole Traders and Individuals. 
All information must be received by TFAGlobal by 10th of February 2014 in order for us to complete 
the relevant submission on time. 
 
The tax period is from the 1 March 2013 to 28 February 2014. 
 
CC’s , Pty’s and Trusts can send updated Trial balances up to end of January 2014. 
Individuals can send latest payslip with year to date figures on, plus additional income and 
deductions. 
Sole Proprietor‘s and Partnerships – we need your income statement. 
 
Please note in order to avoid penalties being levied by SARS the information needs to be 90% 
accurate. 
 
If you need any assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact Sharon:  tax@tfaglobal.co.za or call us on 
021-9481584. 
 
  

TFAGlobal offers a range of business advisory services for the potential and established businessman 
contact us on 021-9481584 or email us on info@tfaglobal.co.za for further information. Or visit us at 
http://www.tfaglobal.co.za 
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